
9815 S. CAMPBELL AVENUE  EVERGREEN PARK, IL 60805 

PHONE: 7084243755  FAX: 7084240379 

 
VISIT OUR WEBSITE: IMMANUELUCCEP.ORG                                                                           E-MAIL:  IMMANUEL_UCCEP@ATT.NET  

 

 

Dear Families, 

 

Immanuel United Church of Christ will be hosting our 26th year of our Hot Shots 

Basketball league for 1st thru 3rd grade boys and girls.  Registration is now open and is 

on a first come first serve basis. The league is limited to the first 100 children enrolled 

and registration will close on December 1, 2018. After that date there is no guarantee 

your child will be assigned to a team. 

 

DATES: Starts week of January 7, 2019 

  Ends March 16, 2019 

FORMAT: Instructional Basketball – emphasis on fundamentals and TEAM PLAY 

(Everyone plays)  

10 week Program – Practice Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, or Thursday evenings 

   Games will be played on Saturday mornings 

 

Practices are held once per week beginning January 7th.  As this is an instructional league, 

participation at practice is important.   

 

Please note that every accommodation will be made to honor specific coaching/teammate 

requests or to schedule practice time assignments around any time conflicts listed on the 

registration form. However, the first priority will be to create balanced teams by age and 

gender.   

 

 Coaches -- We need volunteer coaches to make this league possible.  Please 

consider helping out when you complete the Registration Form. Coaches meeting 

will be held the week of December 10th. 

 

For a registration form go to www.immanueluccep.org                                                

Click on Current Events, Hot Shots, Registration Form. 

                                                

Please feel free to share this invitation with family and friends who have children in the 

1st to 3rd grade. Please remember that the registration deadline is December 1st. After 

December 1st the registration fee increases to $200.00 and there is no guarantee your 

child will be assigned to a team. 

 
 We look forward to beginning our 26th season and hope you will join us!                        

Sincerely,                                                                                                                                       

Hot Shots Staff 

 

  

Immanuel United Church of Christ 
130 YEARS OF SERVICE TO GOD’S PEOPLE 

 

October 22, 2018 

http://www.immanueluccep.org/

